Exhibit Being Held at SWOSU as Part of
American Indian Heritage Month

11.15.2007

A traveling art exhibit, “Finding Our Balance,” will be on display at Southwestern
Oklahoma State University in Weatherford on November 19 through November 26.

The exhibit will be located in the Memaorial Student Center Art Gallery, located on the
first floor.

A special presentation by Ted Isham will be held on Monday, November 19, at 12:30
p.m. in the Memorial Student Center Ballroom on the SWOSU campus. Isham is curator
of the Creek Council House Museum.

The Native American Club at SWOSU is sponsor of both events with the Weatherford
Arts Council providing the reception at 12:30 p.m. on November 19.

Minoma Nixon, president of the NAC, said the events are being held in conjunction with
American Indian Heritage Month.

Everyone is invited, and admission is free.



